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To: Network Providers   Fax: <<location fax>> 
 
In the News: DMS Survey for Value Based Payments for Providers Serving 

Medicaid in Kentucky  
 
 
The Kentucky Department for Medicaid Services is conducting an online survey regarding Value 
Based Payments for providers who serve Kentucky Medicaid.  
 
This fax is simply a reminder that there are only two weeks left to complete the survey. 
 
For your convenience, we are attaching the communication that was sent from DMS on  
May 10, 2018. 
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May 10, 2018 

Dear Valued Provider: 

The Kentucky Department for Medicaid Services (DMS) is conducting a survey to assess the experience with 
Value Based Payments (VBP) for providers who serve Medicaid in Kentucky. We are working with Island 
Peer Review Organization (IPRO), our External Quality Review Organization, to help us with this survey and 
your assistance is needed to better understand VBP with our Medicaid providers in Kentucky. 

We are asking you to complete an online survey. This survey should only take a few minutes of your 
time. You should only complete this survey one time regardless of how many MCOs you have 
contracts. 

The survey can be accessed at: https://is.gd/kymedicaidVBP 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact Marydale.Coleman@ky.gov. For technical 
questions please contact Chuck Merlino at IPRO, cmerlino@ipro.org or (516) 209-5334. 

Thank you for your participation in this survey. 

We would appreciate if you can complete this survey by  June 11, 2018.

Most Sincerely, 

Cindy Arflack, Director 
Division of Program Quality and Outcomes 
Department for Medicaid Services 
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